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THE PRES I DENT HAS SEEN ••.• ..-. 

TELEPHONE CALL RECOMMENDATION 

TO: 

DATE: 

RECOMMENDED BY: 

BACKGROUND: 

TALKING POINTS: 

TELEPHONE NO. 

'· 

~}-~ ~,-0ftb 

• 

MR. GEORGE ("BUD") SEIBERT 

April 26, 1976 

Stu Spencer 

"Bud" Seibert is PFC Chairman in West 
Virginia, and is retiring a~ Minority Leader 
of the West Virginia House after 18-years 
service. 

The West Virginia primary is held on 
May 11. It is a "Beauty Contest" primary 
and, although the delegates are selected 
in the primary process, they are not bound. 

Stu Spencer told me of the fine job you 
are doing for us in West Virginia and I 
want to thank you. 

As we approach the May 11 West Virginia 
primary, I hope you will keep the pressure 
on. 

Also, please express my appreciation and 
best wishes to all our delegates as you contact 
them. 

How do things look thus far? 

(304) 233-1220 

(304) 2;;~ 
1 
I 1 ~, 
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